
 

 

October 22, 2020 

 
The Honourable Rod Phillips 
Ministry of Finance  
Frost Building South  
7th Floor 
7 Queen’s Park Cres. 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Y7 
rod.phillips@pc.ola.org 

The Honourable Doug Downey 
Ministry of the Attorney General 
11th Floor 
720 Bay St. 
Toronto, ON  M7A 2S9 
doug.downey@pc.ola.org 
 

 

Subject :  Cannabis retail stores 

Dear Ministers, 

On behalf of the City of Clarence-Rockland, I am hereby requesting that the regulations 
governing the establishment of cannabis retail stores be amended in order to instruct the 
Alcohol and Gaming Commission to consider over-concentration as an evaluation criterion, 
and provide added weight to the comments of a municipality concerning matters in the 
public interest when considering the application of new stores. 
 
Please find attached a certified true copy of Resolution #2020-191 adopted by the Council 
of the City of Clarence-Rockland on October 19, 2020, requesting a modification to the 
regulations governing the establishment of cannabis retail stores. 
 
We trust that this request will be given serious consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Guy Desjardins, Mayor 

 

CC: All Ontario Municipalities 
 

Encl. 

 

 
 

mailto:rod.phillips@pc.ola.org
mailto:doug.downey@pc.ola.org

		2020-10-22T13:07:57-0400
	ConsignO Cloud
	Scellement initial du document afin d'empêcher toute modification ultérieure non autorisée


		2020-10-22T17:23:10-0400
	ConsignO Cloud Canada (76.67.102.152)
	ConsignO Cloud
	Signé et approuvé par Guy Desjardins (gdesjardins@clarence-rockland.com)(Secret partagé)


	



